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oc January 22, 2016

Dear Everybody at Garden Grove SDA--

| have not had much Internet for the last day and a half, but have it this second, so | will send out a quick note this Friday night. It's
almost midnight here. We are now in Hyderabad, India, after flying from Dubai Thursday afternoon. All the connections have been
made perfectly. We had our first service of the weekend at the Central Church here, with about 200, making the church full. They are
expecting 400-500 tomorrow, in the same church that was full tonight so not sure how that will work! We have the Sabbath School,
sermon, and an afternoon seminar tomorrow afternoon, and they are using the team for all the other parts of the worship service. We
will tour a little more Saturday night and Sunday morning, and then fly for 45 minutes to the Nuzvid College and hospital area where we
will do the heart of the mission trip.

The baptism happened yesterday. It was just a precious, holy sequence of events, starting with him starting to wear a cross a few
years ago, to his father getting baptized, to our visits together--and finally a baptism with our team and the local pastor gathered
around. We will try to send a picture asap.

| hope you attend church and engage with the two great series happening tomorrow--Pastor Tony in OC Grace First service at 9:30,
and then Pastor Sara-May will preach on Chapter 5 in the book Steps to Christ, on "CONFESSION".

It's very late, | am still fighting a little jet lag, and so will send this off to you! Pray for us--we know it makes a difference! And please
pray for this young man, who made a very courageous decision to stand tall for God this week!

God bless you all, we miss you!
Pastor Dan
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